Hulan, Elaine <Elaine.Hulan@iwk.nshealth.ca>

From:

Sent: Wednesday, October 01, 2014 11:38 AM
To: Office

Subject: Bill #1

I am in favour of government streamlining the collective bargaining process as | believe this will be more efficient and
less costly to our tax payers. However | am opposed to government choosing which union | should belong to as my right
to choose is taken away. As a Cape Breton Nova Scotian, | have always been proud of our right to organize. Unions are
for the workers. Unions lead to better quality employment, enabling our healthcare sector to have elite and educated
staff. This leads to better healthcare for all Nova Scotians- your family and mine. Re-consider this bill and | will re-
consider a vote for you in the next Provincial election. Thank you

Elaine Hulan




